April 17, 2000

Mr. Anthony Batista Operations Manager Structured Cabling Solutions 10450 N.W. 31 Terrace Miami, Florida 33172

Dear Anthony:

I wanted to take this opportunity to express our gratitude for the outstanding job performed on our cabling requirements in our new office site a few weeks ago.

We really appreciate your flexibility and personal attention in accommodating all of our needs and unavoidable last minute changes that occur in a relocation situation. We look forward to working with your company for any of our future cabling needs.

Kind regards,

Maria D. Zaldivar Facilities Coordinator